Nancy Schulz Memorial Scholarships

Established in March of 2021, the Nancy Schulz Memorial Scholarship will be offered to three (3) individuals wishing to attend the KSPTA School Transportation Safety Conference & Safe Driver Competition.

One (1) scholarships will be offered to a conference alumni and two (2) scholarships will be offered to individuals who have never attended the conference previously and for who registration fees are not afforded by your employer.

The Nancy Schulz Memorial Fund secures financial aid for conference registration fees only. You or your district will be responsible for transportation, hotel and any meals not covered by the conference registration fee.

Winners will be chosen by lottery style drawing. This scholarship is non-transferable. If you receive one of the aforementioned scholarships, and are unable to attend, please notify KSPTA via email (kspta1970@gmail.com) immediately and another winner will be drawn.

To enter, please complete the following entry form and submit to KSPTA. Entries must be received no later than April 15. Scholarship recipients will be notified within 3 business days.

Entries may be submitted by mailing this form to KSPTA, 24098 Haigwood Road, Tonganoxie, KS 66086 or by email to kspta1970@gmail.com.

Name			
Address		City/State	Zip
Phone Number (<u>)</u>	Email		
Employed By:		USD	#
First Time Attendee			
Conference Alumni			